Nations, Amanda

From: Andrew Leon <andrew.leon@mercerisland.gov>
Sent: Monday, September 12, 2022 5:49 PM

To: Nations, Amanda; John Halminski

Cc: Mercer Island Permitting

Subject: WCF22-001 Application Approved

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

Hello,

The City of Mercer Island has completed its review of an application to collocate a small wireless facility located 8215 SE
78t St, as processed under permit number WCF22-001. The application has been approved. The appeal period for this
permit ends on September 26, 2022.

The City does not provide notices of decision for this type of application. This email is the approval documentation for
this Small Wireless Facility permit.

Thanks,

Andrew Leon
Planner
City of Mercer Island — Community Planning and Development Department
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